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Tuesday July 24, 2018

Permit To Deliver Programs To Foreign Broadcast Stations

re: Actions Taken

The Commission, by its International Bureau, took the following actions pursuant to delegated authority. The effective
dates of the actions are the dates specified.

INFORMATIVE

325-STA-20180710-00002

	

GLR SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA LLC

Special Temporaiy Authority (STA)

Granted with conditions on July 20, 2018, the GLR Southern California, LLC ('GLR") application for Special Temporaiy Authority
("STA") to deliver cross-border transmissions of broadcast programs to AM station XEWW in Rosarito, Baja California Norte, Mexico
("the Station").

This Grant is effective July 25, 2018 for the period during which the Commission is processing GLR's application for regular authority or
180 days, whichever comes first. Grant of this STA will not prejudice any action that the Commission may take on the underlying
application (325-NEW-20l 80614-00001).

Grant of this STA Permit is further conditioned upon the Mexican station's operation in full compliance with applicable treaties and related
provisions concerning electrical interference to U.S. broadcast stations.

This authorization is predicated on the use of a foreign station assignment, which must abide by the terms of the 1992 USA-Mexico AM
Expanded Band Broadcast Agreement. Hence, this program authorization applies only to the specific foreign station facilities which are
currently on file with the Commission as having been officially coordinated by the Secretaria de Comunicaciones y Transportes (SCT) in
Mexico and subsequently approved by the Commission for operation. If the transmitter coordinates or technical operating parameters of the
foreign station are altered subsequent to this authorization or are found to be different from those currently on file and approved by the
Commission, this program authorization will be subject to immediate termination without right to hearing______________________

For more information concerning this Notice, contact Janice Shields at (202) 418-2153; Janice.Shieldsfcc.gov; TTY
1-888-835-5322.
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